
  

 

Newsletter  
Monday 2nd December 2019 

Thank you Year 6 Parents 

Thank you to all year 6 parents who came in today 

(Thursday 21st November) to help the children make 

their rollercoasters. We had a busy afternoon sawing 

and gluing wood. The 

rollercoasters look amazing 

and we couldn’t have done it 

without your help! 

 Nicola Davies – Executive Headteacher 

Emma Severn – Head of School 
 

t: (01623) 455920 

e: office@suttonroad.org 

w: www.suttonroad.org 

Year 4 Cadbury World Trip 

It may have been a late one, but Year 4 had a 

fantastic day at Cadburys World. 

We walked through a timeline of chocolate 

starting with the Mayan Civilization all the 

way through to present-day production. 

We tempered our own chocolate using the chocolatier tools and wrote our names in chocolate too. 

We tasted melted chocolate with our own choice of toppings and even went on a short ride in the 

Cadbury cars. 

After lunch, we went to a workshop about the Ancient Maya and saw a real Cocoa Pod and smelt 

real Cocoa Beans. 

The historian even dressed Esme like a Maya leader with a huge headdress! 

The children had an amazing day despite the heavy 

traffic there and back. 

Can we also take the opportunity to thank all parents 

for their patience unloading the children from the bus. 

It takes time but ensuring we see all children going to 

their parents is very important to us! 

Thank you all. 
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Dance! 

A group of Year 5 and 6 girls travelled to Manor on 

Wednesday for a Dance Show. 

They donned their hoodies and trainers for a Street Dance 

routine to Tsunami and they smashed it! 

Even with a last minute loss, due to someone being poorly, the girls did not falter and were 

awarded points for their impressive teamwork. 

Coach Sophie said: “So, so proud of the girls, it’s the best I’ve ever seen them dance. Well 

deserved points for teamwork. They gave it their all and really stood out.” 

Well done ladies! 

F1 News 
This week we have been thinking about where 

our food comes from and how we get our 
food. We have read the story Oliver’s 

Vegetables and been to the bottom of the 
field to look at the fruit trees.  

Next we are going to visit the shop to buy 
some ingredients for our tea party!  

 

Family Christmas Crafts 

 We will be holding a Family Christmas Craft 

event in school on Monday 16th and Tuesday 

17th December.  If you wish to attend with 

your child then please complete the reply slip  

on the letter indicating your preferred date 

and time slot.   

The sessions in the past have been very 

popular and unfortunately places are limited 

to 12 families per session.  Places will be 

allocated on a first come first served basis.   

 

Please keep checking our diary for up and coming events taking place around 

Christmas! We are getting very busy . 

Please also check out our Facebook page and our website for the most up to date details. 

Thank you 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Its Panto Time! 

Oh no it isn’t! Oh yes it is! 

On Friday 13th December 2019 we have booked the entire Mansfield Palace Theatre out to watch 

the Christmas Panto. 

From F2 up to Year 6 shall all be going, so it will be a fantastic experience for all. 

Please can you get your permission slips back to school ASAP, so we can sort final numbers and 

coaches. 

Also, please remember to complete your payment on SQUID. 

This experience will be a brilliant start to Christmas and every year the children always have an 

amazing time. 

Thank you. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 2nd December 2019   - Last Day of Scholastic half price book fair  

Tuesday 3rd December 2019   - Year 6 Stem Day at Brunts 

Tuesday 3rd December 2019   - Year 2 CASE graduation 

Monday 9th December 2019    -  KS1 Nativity dress rehearsal  

Tuesday 10th December 2019   - KS1 Nativity AM performance 

Tuesday 10th December 2019   - Year 4 Afternoon Tea 

Wednesday 11th December 2019  - KS1 Nativity PM performance 

Wednesday 11th December 2019  - Flu immunisation Day 

Thursday 12th December 2019   - SCHOOL CLOSED - General Election  

Friday 13th December 2019   - Panto Trip 

Monday 16th December 2019   - Christmas Crafts 

Tuesday 17th December 2019   - Christmas Crafts 

Tuesday 17th  December 2019   - Year 5 Trip to All Saints Panto 

Tuesday 17th December 2019   - Year 2 Christmas Sing a long 2pm 

Wednesday 18th December 2019  - EYFS Christmas Performance 

Wednesday 18th December 2019  - KS2 visit to Church for Christmas Service 

Thursday 19th December 2019   - Christmas Dinner Day 

Thursday 19th December 2019   - Year 4 Christmas Treat afternoon 

Monday 23rd December 2019  - First Day of Christmas Holidays 

Monday 6th January 2020   - First Day Back at School 

Friday 14th February 2020   - INSET DAY 

Monday 20th January 2020   - Year 5 Perlethorpe Trip 

Monday 17th February 2020   - First Day of the Half Term Holidays 

Monday 24th February 2020   - First Day back at school 

Thursday 5th March 2020   - World Book Day 

Friday 13th March 2020   - Sports Relief 

Wednesday 1st April 2020   - Easter Disco  

Monday 6th April 2020   - First Day of the Easter Holidays 

Monday 20th April 2020   - First Day back at school 

Friday 8th May 2020    - Bank Holiday 

Monday 25th May 2020   - First Day of Half Term Holidays 

Monday 1st June 2020   - First Day back at school 

Wednesday 3rd June 2020   - Scholastic half price book fair  

15-19 June 2020    -          Bamburgh Residential 

24-27 June 2020    - Year 6 Walesby Residential 

Monday 29th June 2020   - INSET DAY 

Friday 3rd July 2020    - Summer Fayre Fundraiser for Summer Fayre 

Saturday 4th July 2020   - Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 15th July 2020   - Year 6 Prom 

Thursday 23rd / Friday 24th July 2020 - INSET Day 

Monday 27th July 2020   - First Day of Summer Holidays 


